June 22, 2010

Dear Dr. Ayoub,

Starting this interesting and informative journey December 5, 2009, I now have a new set of bottom teeth, thanks to your knowledge and skills. I was a bit unsure about the cost of a full implant in addition to the pain and time involved. However, due to your expert knowledge, your most up to date and advanced equipment, and your professional office staff, I was reassured throughout each part of the process that I was making the best and wisest choice for my mouth and future.

I want to commend Julie Soto, your outstandingly efficient, kind, and professional Office Manager for her consistent concern and assistance in finding the most cost effective ways to achieve our goals.

The other most reliable, proficient, and wonderful staff member I wish to thank and recognize is Jessica, your chief dental assistant. She was so crucial throughout the process with her encouragement, pleasant smiles, and efficiency.

Thank you and your staff once again for our successful outcome, and my beautiful bottom implants.

Respectfully,
Robert W. Carsten